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Ben Kessler <bkessler@bexley.org>

216 S Columbia Ave

Danielle Dunn <dcadunn@gmail.com> Tue, Sep 20, 2022 at 8:51 AM
To: Citycouncil@bexley.org

Dear City Council,

We are against the proposed carriage house expansion at 216 S Columbia Ave. From our understanding, the
carriage house was originally approved for temporary housing, the potential new residents plan to use the carriage
house for permanent family residence. This “family compound” plan is not attractive for the city of Bexley.

Thank you,

Russell and Danielle Dunn
185 S Columbia Ave
614-557-4989
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